
 

 

 

8 April, 2009 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Stock Exchange 
Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney    NSW   2000 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 

 
Please find attached our Notice of Annual General Meeting.  This notice was forwarded with our 
2008 Annual Report to shareholders on the 23rd of March, 2009. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Jim MacDonald 
Company Secretary 
 
       

 

 
 

  









 
 



 


